
Psychology Students Wanted!

Psychology Discovery


Spring 2025

Psychology Discovery Overview

Psychology Discovery is a program from the 
Psychology Department, in collaboration with the 
Flandrau Science Center.


This program will invite 5th - 12th grade classes from 
Tucson schools to visit the University of Arizona 
campus. We will set up a series of stations for groups 
of students to explore psychological ideas, 
demonstrations, and activities.


We are currently recruiting students to run the 
activity stations (led by B.A. Psychology students) 
and students to conduct a data-driven program 
evaluation of Psychology Discovery (led by B.S. 
Psychological Science students).


During Spring 2025, Psychology Discovery will run 
on Thursdays from 9 am - 12 pm. You must be 
available to attend these times every Thursday in 
order to participate.


Students will receive either Independent Study or 
Directed Research credit for participating, 
depending on their major.


Interested? Fill out the application at this link:

https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/
SV_eFl9jVdPHpVE18i 

Applications close on Friday December 13 2024.


Got questions?

• Professor Adam Lazarewicz (anl@arizona.edu)
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